————— Messaggio originale-----

Da: Hugo Ardila [mailto:hardila@robotec.com]
Inviato: martedi 1 febbraio 2011 3.08

A: 'Massimiliano Luppi'; Jaime Caicedo

Oggetto: New Opportunity with the National Police

Hello Max:

There is a great chance to sell a system to the National Police of Colombia
- Directorate of Antinarcotics really soon.

1) They issued the attached letter asking officially to test the system in
four systems. They need to evaluate the technical conditions to decide about
it.

2) DEA is willing to sponsor the purchase with part of the funds.
Let me know your thoughts

Regards,
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HUGO FERNANDO ARDILA
DIRECTOR DEFENSA Y SEGURIDAD NACIONAL
ROBOTEC COLOMBIA S.A.



